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On Price Survey Inquiry
The text of this announcement is approved by the Decree N 1 of Price Survey Inquiry  Committee dated 6  July
 2017 and is being published according to Article 27 of the Law of the Republic of Armenia "On Procurements".


The code of the Price Survey Inquiry: ՀԱՊՀ-ԳՀԱՇՁԲ-17/1

The client National Polytechnic University of  Armenia, which is located in str. 105 Teryan, Yerevan, RA, is announcing price survey inquiry, which is implemented by one stage through electronic procurements Armeps system (www.armeps.am).  		 
The participant selected for price survey inquiry according to the defined order will be offered to sign a   Disinfectants contract (hereinafter contract).
According to the terms of Article 7 of the RA Law “On Procurements”, all persons or entities, regardless of being a foreigner, a foreign entity or a stateless person, may participate in price survey inquiry.
The qualification and evaluation criteria for the persons not eligible for participation in price survey inquiry, as well as for the participants are specified in the invitation for this procedure.
The selected participant is determined from the participant’s submitted responsive evaluated inquiries. The preference will be given to a participant who submitted a proposal with minimal price.
To receive the hard copy of invitation of price Survey procedure it is required to apply to the Client within 7 day from the day of publication of the announcement at 11.00. To receive an invitation in a hard copy it is necessary to send a written request to the Client. The Client is obliged to provide the hard copy free of charge the following day after receiving the request. 
Absence of an invitation shall not restrict the right of the participant to participate in this procedure. 
The inquiries for price Survey procedure should be submitted electronically through Armeps (www.armeps.am) website within 7 days from the day of publication of the announcement, at 11.00. The inquiries may be submitted in Armenian, Russian or English.
The opening of inquiries will be implemented electronically via www.armeps.am website after 7 days from the day of publication of the announcement at 11.00. 
The complaints regarding the procedure are to be submitted to Procurement Appeals Board (address: 1 Melik-Adamyan, Yerevan, RA). The appeal is conducted according by the order defined by the price Survey invitation. For submission of the appeal 30 000 (thirty thousand) AMD fee is required, which should be transferred to 900008000482 account of RA Ministry of Finance.
For further information regarding this announcement, apply to Purchasing Secretary Roza Mehrabyan: 
Tel: 010-54-19-30, 
E-mail: r.mehrabyan@polytechnic.am։

                                                Client 

National Polytechnic University of Armenia (Foundation)
